
 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 I am requesting funding for the Burlington Economic Development Infrastructure Project  
 in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Ralston, located 
at 5500 S 77th St Ralston Nebraska 68127. The funding would be used for revitalizing 
outdated industrial ground and repurposing those properties into new businesses and new 
residences. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the sewer 
reconstruction is a critical infrastructure project for residents of both Ralston and central 
Omaha. 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 
23 USC 133.  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Member of Congress 


